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Editorial

1994 has been a productive year for the Journal. We received 540 papers and have been able to publish 285 to date. [ am
grateful to all our Assistant Editors and Advisers for carrying the bulk of this work. Sadly Dr Kenneth MacClelland,
through pressures of work is unable to continue as a Pathology Adviser. I welcome Mr Michael Rothera who will be
joining the Assistant Editors in January. In January also we hope to start a new occasional section entitled Oncology in
Focus.

The Journal offers congratulations to Professor Richard Ramsden who has recently been appointed to a personal chair at
the University of Manchester.

The following have kindly acted as referees during 1994. I am very conscious of their generous assistance to the Journal
and thank them all.

D. Archer G. Donoghue A. Parker
M. Bailey P. Ellis Jean Pringle
P. Beasley M. Gleeson P. Robb
Professor B. A. Bell R. Gray G. Robbins
P. Bradley T. Harris P. Robinson
D. Brain D. Harrison M. Rothera
G. Brookes D. Howard G. Scadding
Professor G. Browning P. Johnson Susan Snashall
J. Carruth A. Kerr N. Solomons
R. Carter 1. Kitchen D. Stephens
Professor R. Cartwright J. Leigh Clare Topham
A. Clifton I. Mackay J. Topham
R. Coles R. Maw P. Trend
C. Croft D. Moffat J. C. Watkinson
Rosalyn Davies Anne Moore J. Wright

A. Pahor

Our production editor Gillian Goldfarb and sub-editor Inga McKenzie together with my secretary Diane Baker deserve
special thanking.

Finally I wish to thank all our contributors and readers for their continued support of the Journal. May I wish you all a
very Happy Christmas and a successful New Year.

Neil Weir
Editor
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